
Comments:

Susan McTighe
Wake Forest, NC 27587-5356

March 22, 2009

Dear Federal Reserve Board:

Please stop banks for owning our money.  Sticking us with penalties for
using our money.  Overdrafting charges are but a small part of this
consumer rights violation.  We are forced to use banks for everything.  We
have no option but to use bank/bank cards for personal economy business.

It''s time to stop this madness.  Give the rights back to the people.  Big
business steals and rapes our finances.

How can we stop these theives?

Sincerely,

Susan McTighe

Susan McTighe, Wake Forest, NC

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


